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Good Evening Vanners, 

So I went by the hotel this week where our Christmas party fund raiser is to be held. Please check out all 

the pictures I put up. It is a really nice inexpensive hotel that is only about four miles from the Museum. 

I spoke with the manager and he said we are starting to get room reservations in. Please make sure to 

tell them you are with the Museum of Vanning to get our special rate. If we get enough reservations it 

would be really cool if we could all be near the pool and take up the whole wing. Your support in this 

years Museum fund raiser is going to gage whether you would like to see these types of events go on 

each year. 

Our Christmas party and spring van show along with our memberships are really all we have to raise the 

funds necessary to keep the Museum moving forward. So if you are planning on attending the Christmas 

party please get your reservations in asap. 

I have been going through the Dale Tess donation and OMG do we have a lot of stuff. We will try to get 

as much stuff out during the Christmas party as we can. So come prepared to do some shopping! 

Kind of weird as I mentioned this last week in my post and not one person seemed to be interested. I 

sure hope this is not the case as Dale really wanted the Museum to benefit from his donation. So please 

lets do him proud! 

Our memberships have slowed to a crawl and we have a lot of you who have not renewed. We really 

have tried to emphasize the importance of your on-going commitment. As much as we appreciate your 

initial donation, we really need you on board for the long run. So please if you can find it in your hearts 

to help again your support will go a long way. Please check out my last couple of posts if you need more 

info on the party or just drop me a line. Also please check out the Museum web-site for more fun stuff!  

Have a great weekend and Keep on Vannin!! 
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